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Woodland High School
800 North Moseley Drive Stockbridge, Georgia 30281
Office: 770-389-2784 Fax: 770-389-2790


       Purvis Jackson					                      	                            Faamata Fonoimoana		Principal								             Dr. Lydia Williams 
                                                                                                                                                              Jameel Howard
									                            Hilary Rogers	
									                            Assistant Principals
Hello Class of 2023 Parents and Students!

We hope that this year has been off to a great start so far, and we hope that you are excited as we are as we look toward graduation this coming May!  In order to make sure you get the most out of your senior year (parents and students), we wanted to pass along some important information that you can and should review as soon as possible.

First, please make sure that you are joining the official Class of 2023 Remind. Text @edgfk3 to 81010 to join.  If you have already joined and are already getting announcements, please do not join again.  You can also find the instructions to do so on the senior class webpage located under the information section of the main WHS website.  If you are using a mobile device to access the website, please click on "menu" in the top left corner in order to see the link to the information section.  We will be using this Remind account all year to get information out to all seniors and parents of seniors.  It is also a quick way to reach us if you have questions.

Furthermore, the senior website should be the first place you go for any information you need as the year progresses.  Information will be updated frequently and has already been updated with important information for the Class of 2023! 
 
Go check it out! If you cannot find the information you want/need, you can email one of the senior class sponsors (see below), but please check the website first as many questions will be able to be answered with the information out there.

We have had summer dates for senior pictures, and there are more make-up days scheduled.  If you have still not gotten these done, please make sure your senior is present on the make-up dates.  Please listen and watch for announcements on when this date will be.  If you do not get your senior portraits done by this last make-up date, we will, unfortunately, not be able to include you in the senior section of the yearbook.

Finally, senior dues are required for each graduating senior.  You can see what these pay for out on the senior webpage.  Go ahead and take care of these as soon as possible so you do not forget.  We are still working with our vendors for all senior things and graduation, so until we hear back from them, we will not be able to set our senior dues prices.  However, when we do release the amount, dues can be paid in cash, check, or money order to Ms. Holiday in the front office.  This year, you also have the option to pay by credit card through MySchoolBucks.  Please see the senior dues section of the senior page for more information and instructions on how to do this.
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We are looking forward to an exciting and fun filled senior year for the Class of 2023!

Sincerely,
Your senior class sponsors, 
Ms. Vigon and Ms. Glass
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